
 
 
 
In order to keep our ESC staff and schools aware of what is happening, we wish to share with you the highlights of 
the Governing Board of Education’s February 8, 2011 regular meeting. 
 
PERSONNEL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AGREEMENTS 
 

 
 

ACCEPTED resignation from Deb Beck, Minster Attendant Aide. 
 
APPROVED purchase service contract with Lori Miller for providing 
Smoking School Program Services. 
 
APPROVED non-teaching contract with Kellie Baughman as St. Marys 
Attendant Aide. 
 
AMENDED  interdistrict agreements with Wapakoneta and St. Marys City 
Schools. 
 
APPROVED new preschool tuition rate of $100 per month for the 2011-12 
school year. 
 

 
We are proud to acknowledge the accomplishments of our students. 

 
This month’s cover was designed by Tylor Fugatt, 11th Grade 

from Wapakoneta School District, under instruction of  
ACESC Teachers Mrs. Jan Ranly and Mrs. Christi Lightle 

 
 

 
 


